
RNQG 2016 Summer Challenge 
“Please Don’t Touch the Quilts!” 

 
This phrase is always prominently (and frequently) displayed at quilt shows.  Wouldn’t it be 
nice if the reminders were also quilts, as lovely as those they aim to protect?  With our next 
quilt show on the horizon, the goal of this challenge is to create a small quilt that gets across 
the idea, “Please Don’t Touch the Quilts!” 
 
Challenge Rules: 
• Quilt Size (approximate): 10” X 12” 
• There is no restriction on materials or embellishments.  Let your creative juices flow! 
• It is not necessary to include text -- challenge quilts may be purely visual 

representations (like international road signs) 
• No hanging sleeve is required. 
 
Please bring your completed quilt to the September guild meeting for display.  Since the 
challenge quilts will become the property of RNQG, each person who participates in the 
challenge will receive a small gift as a “Thank You” for participation. 
 
The challenge quilts will be listed as a Viewer’s Choice judging category at the Quilt Show! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The following are samples that were recently displayed at the NEQM.  These are shown only as examples – 
please do not copy! 
 

                 


